
Foreign Languages Meeting for 4.4.23 

• AATSP Office Update 

o Risk Management and HR said to have the director complete HR’s 

Volunteer form 

• Nursing Students and Language Requirements 

o Extended discussion of bilingual component of nursing application 

o Janice Pon-Ishikawa explained the purpose 

o Department discussed revised language for form and continued 

conversation over email 

• Degree Revision Documentation 

o Argelia and Nina agreed to help with completing the required forms 

• SLOs for New Courses 

o Faculty agreed that SLOs could be taken from the CORs 

o Scott will make sure Andrew gets the forms 

• Evening Dining on Campus 

o Andres raised this as a concern for students 

o ECC Leadership is aware this is a need on campus 


